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 A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST 

In October 2004,  I submitted a resolution  to Council that road
contracts extended by the District to outside contractors contain a
clause  stipulating  a maximum time frame for completion of such
projects. 

The  issue has been raised by residents time and time again as they
wanted to know why sometimes it takes inordinately long for a District
project to be completed. Some contractors leave a project for a long
time and since nobody says why, the public is under the impression that
contractors do so to work on another  project while the District can
wait or so it is suspected.  In  the eyes of the public this is not only
costly but many residents often find it is coupled  with personal
inconvenience. Also, it reflects poorly on District operations.   

But  when I made a motion that District Work contracts  extended to
outside contractors contain a  clause stipulating a time frame for their
completion, my motion was defeated.  Council voted against it as they do
most of the time. However, Council did request a staff report on the
matter which has now been submitted to Council.

In essence the report denies that such delays exist. Generally it states
"there are few delay problems with District projects and most are
completed within the time frame as specified by the contractor in the
bid documents". It states that "specific  deadline dates are outlined
and, if delays are encountered, the guidelines  provide standard
procedures to address the issue". 

As an aside but possibly related matter, there is also a  District
policy for obtaining information under the Freedom of Information Act.
However, a reporter has been trying to obtain a copy of the "BEEK
Report" commissioned by the District in 1979 dealing with a potential
chlorine spill at the Nexen Plant in the District for some time, but so
far without success, I was told.  

Also, when I recently made a motion that our CAO be asked to begin
negotiations with NEXEN for the relocation of this hazardous Chlorine
Plant, not only for safety reasons but also because it is a detriment to
the economic development of the Maplewood area  where  the plant is
located, my motion was also  defeated. Even the Councillors who live in
the vicinity where the plant is located voted against it. There is also
a citizen who made an FOI request re the Crist harassment matter and how
much it cost the District taxpayers to cover the legal costs, also so
far without success I am told. 

Ernie Crist   

Ernie Crist  
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